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HAPPY FALL Y'ALL!!!

While we would normally be preparing for the
Sheriffs Summer Training Conference in a week,
we are still busy with legislation, zone meetings,
scholarships and the new member prospecting
mailing!! Be sure to use the Media Kit that Tami

sent to you via email to keep your staff & citizens
of your county informed that a mailing is out from

the ISA, with your name on it.

SPONSORS
We want to say huge THANK YOU to Combined Public Communications, The Sheriff App and

Courtmoney.com for sponsoring the Sheriffs Zone luncheons this month!

Training Records
Be sure you are tracking your mandated training requirements! Log into the LETI database to pull your
records.
If you don't have an account call the ILETSB at 217-785-5911 and Lyla can help you with a login and
password to your account!

ISA events in 2020 provided the following hours:
Sheriffs Winter Conference- 17 hours
Zone meetings (Sept.) - 2 hours
Behind the Badge (Sept. 28th)- 2 hours

For a total of 21 Hours by the end of September, early October!! If you did not attend these training
options to fulfill your hours you can go to https://iletsbei.org/ and utilize their online training courses!!

DOUBLE CHECK YOUR TRAINING RECORDS TO BE SURE YOU HAVE YOUR 20 HOURS BY
DECEMBER 31ST!

2021 Conference Dates:

Sheriffs Winter Training ConferenceSheriffs Winter Training Conference
February 7-9

Embassy Suites, East Peoria

Chief Deputy & Jail AdministratorsChief Deputy & Jail Administrators
ConferenceConference

April 21-23, Embassy Suites
East Peoria

Law Enforcement
Membership

In 2020 we will be focusing on getting Law
Enforcement Members to join the ISA. This would
include anyone who is a current or past employee
of the Sheriffs Office. Membership is $35.00 per
year which includes a membership card, bumper
sticker and window decal. Our website keeps you
up to date on laws and issues that effect you daily.



Jail Medical SummitJail Medical Summit
August 26, Holiday Inn & Suites

Peoria

Sheriffs Summer Training ConferenceSheriffs Summer Training Conference
September 19-21

Embassy Suites, East Peoria

Administrative Assistant's
Conference

October 21 & 22
President Abraham Lincoln Hotel

Springfield

Thanks to all of you who have sent in your list.
We currently have 45 counties. If you have not
already done so, please send your staff names
and email addresses so we can reach out to
them and hopefully they will join. You can
send them in excel format to
ILSHERIFF@ILSHERIFF.ORG

2020 AWARD
NOMINATIONS

Last week Jim sent
out an email that

included the nomination form and
process for the 2020 awards of Chief
Deputy of the Year, Correctional Officer
of the Year and Telecommunicator of
the Year.

Please be sure to nominate someone
from your county for one of these
prestigious awards! Now more than ever
we need to be promoting the positive
and courageous employees in your
offices.

2020 Fall New Member Mailing
We will be mailing our 2020 Fall

Prospect Mailing out September 17,
2020. It will arrive in homes around
the last week of September. Please
remember to use the Media Tools

that we provide to you. Take them to
your local newspaper, television and

radio stations.

THEY ARE HERE!!!

ILLINOIS SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION LICENSE PLATE
FRAMES FOR MOTORCYCLES

For many years we have had request for license plate
frames for motorcycles. We have placed a order for 500 to

see how it goes. The cost will be $10.00. If you have a
motorcycle fleet or just a personal motorcycle that you
would like to show you support for the Illinois Sheriffs'

Association, now's the time. Order yours today!!



2020 MAJOR &
CONFERENCE
SPONSORS!!

​We have the most
amazing sponsors!!
If you are looking for

services or products in
these areas please

reach out to one of our
Major Sponsors. Without
their support we would
not be able to host our
Training Conferences!




